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March 20, 1979

Melan and Menuel
Madrid

Dear Conrades,

This is in reply to your letter to the United Secre-
tariat of 8/3/79 concerning the actions of the "Liga Com-
tnista” in the recent general elections in Spain.

The Bureau will of course give complete support to the
LCR's decision to break off all relations with the LC, and
you can ‘quote this in your communications to the L 1f you
think it usefvl., Furthermore, the LCR, as the Spanish section
of the Fourti International, is the only organization in
Spain with any right to clalm to be part of the Fourth
Internationzl,

When you propose "ms necesario el pronun01am1ento mas
répido p051ble del burd del SU...," do you have in mind a
public statement that could be given to the press? If so,
could you drafi such a statement and read it to us over
the telephone, since you would know what approach would be
most effective?

Comradely greetings,

St

Susan

For the United Secretariat Bureau



